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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing on behalf of Rebecca “Beckie” Thurmond.  

As the Department Chair of the Institute of Art, Design, and Interactive 
Media at the Community College of Baltimore County, it has been my 
pleasure to get to know Beckie as a student and volunteer tutor/note-taker 
in many of our courses. 

Beckie’s dedication, and talent make her the kind of student that keeps my 
interest in teaching strong. She is a real “people person,” and works very well 
with many different personalities and age groups. 

Beckie is creative, mature, and self-motivated. I have every confidence that 
she will prove to be an excellent addition to your organization. 

If I can be of further service in this matter please call me at (443) 840-4598. 

Sincerely, 

 

Hal Rummel 
Professor / Department Chair 
 

 

 


